
Dear Mr Brownlee,
As our representative on the council, I would urge you to help to get the Telstra tower that serves us 
here at the Anzac Village built asap.
It is so important for us, our mobiles are constantly not able to be used, as they cut out all the time 
because of the poor service here. There are about 2,000 older people live in this village and our needs 
are ignored.
Please help by voting for it as a priority.
Thanking you
Nola & Michael Kadwell

Sent: 21/06/2019 5:12:58 PM
Subject: Re telephone tower.


